



Item	Notes	Action
7.	<p><b>Track &amp; Field</b></p> <p>Southern League GF has not had many confirm for next Saturday at Woodford.</p> <p>3rd fixture is Bury St Edmunds GF would like to get a 16 seater minibus and charge each athlete. GF to ask at woodford who will need a lift to the 3rd fixture.</p> <p>Aaron set two club records at the Essex Champs. Mungo set a 1500m SB and a silver in the steeplechase. Matthew Hick and Krystle both obtained PB's and Krystle got a bronze medal. Well done to all for Good performances.</p> <p>Essex relays are coming soon so we will try to field teams in all races.</p> <p>Also GF would like to run club championships this year. Along the same format as last year.</p> <p>NH is now registered and has her dbs check.</p>	<p>ACTION GF</p> <p>ACTION GF/ WH</p>
8	<p><b>Road &amp; Cross Country</b></p> <p>SA has sent out the qualifying 10 target races for the marathon places.</p> <p>We wish to use a formula to resurrect the summer /winter trophy. SA to ask NC for his excel sheet.</p> <p>Essex 10km at thrift green 2nd July has been circulated.</p> <p>1st Elvis tomorrow.</p>	<p>ACTION SA</p>
9	<p><b>Race Organisation:</b></p> <p>RD looking for more Marshalls and volunteers for marking the course out.</p> <p>NC &amp; DC have brought the water it is ready at the Chigwell hut.</p> <p>NH has to purchase new numbers.</p> <p>RD requested that committee consider putting up the entry fee in future to cover the cost of a toilets.</p> <p>Arrange generator from MC.</p>	<p>AC Action for helpers</p> <p>ACTION NH</p> <p>ACTION RD/ NH</p>
10	<p><b>Media &amp; Publicity</b></p> <p>BG will promote the Essex Way more in his reports. RD suggested we require one person to co-ordinate the whole day.</p> <p>Press reports are going ok. Ilford recorder has been publishing reports apart from one ok.</p> <p>BG has asked all members wish to get reports no one has replied so presume all that want it are getting it.</p>	
11	<p><b>Chigwell Row Portacabin</b></p> <p>Nothing to report</p>	

Item	Notes	Action
12	<p><b>Social</b></p> <p>RD wants an all inclusive 'presidents do' but not want a formal affair. He suggested the date of 15th December for the IAC Christmas celebration and that the evening incorporates a presidents celebration. Venue TBC</p> <p>Sharon Honey to be asked if she wants to be social secretary.</p>	<p>ACTION RD — Presidents Social</p> <p>ACTION AC</p>
13	<p><b>Finance Report – as submitted by WC.</b></p> <p>WC circulated his report. Thank you.</p> <p>Insurance has been renewed on the track portacabin from April 2017. Bring forward to future meeting to discuss if worthwhile now.</p>	
14	<p><b>Correspondence</b></p> <p>Minutes of Essex Network AGM and Essex AA AGM received by AC. Nothing of significance to report per AC.</p>	
15	<p><b>AOB</b></p> <p>AC to write a letter to member regarding transferring an IAC Club marathon place so for now we will be dealing with this internally. Time should be removed by member from Power of 10 and similar sites if not already done so.</p> <p>Rachel Halpin will be the Child protection officer. AC to confirm please.</p> <p>AC &amp; EF have had a discussion with Rob and members concerns all addressed. Rob has volunteered to attend committee meetings on a regular basis..</p> <p>DC will be taking a rest from minute taking so this will be rotated after July 2017.</p>	<p>ACTION AC</p> <p>ACTION AC</p>
	<p><b>Date of next meeting</b></p> <p><b>Next Meeting Tuesday 20th June 2017</b></p> <p><b>@ 8pm @ Cricklefields</b></p>	